
 

 

 

 

 

To: All Credentialed Employees 

From: Medical Services 

Date: September 2, 2020 

Re: Mandatory September CE Content 

September’s In-service content is composed of two (2) separate assignments. 
Please read the following carefully to ensure you complete all necessary training 
modules.  
 
The first will be the standard assignment, which is labeled “September 2020 In-
Service.”  This assignment will be comprised of the multiple modules you are 
accustomed to seeing and due by the end of the month. 
 
The second assignment is labeled “September 2020 GoPAP Training” and 
comprised of a single module for completion.  This module is due by September 
21st to coincide with the rotation of the new CPAP device into our system.  
 
As this is a new device, employees are asked to complete the GoPAP training 
assignment prior to September 21st.  It is imperative that all providers prioritize and 
complete this module prior to completing any of the other September 
assignments. 
 
All other September content may be completed at any time during the month. 
 
 
Please contact Trevor Taylor at trevort@medic911.com with any questions.  
 
 
Thank you all! 
Trevor Taylor 
Clinical Education Supervisor 
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